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FOR ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT OF THE PROPOSED REDEVELOPMENT OF THE WAWAITIN, SANDY FALLS AND

LOWER STURGEON GENERATING STATIONS

Ontario Power Generation Inc. (OPG) is proposing to redevelop three hydroelectric generating stations on 

the Upper Mattagami River on the sites of the existing generating stations at Wawaitin, Sandy Falls, and 

Lower Sturgeon (the Proposed Undertaking).  The Proposed Undertaking will replace certain obsolete and 

end of service life facilities at these existing 25 Hz generating stations. When completed, the combined 

capacity of the new generating stations are expected to be 27 MW, an increase of 45 per cent from the 

existing generating stations and will produce electricity at 60 Hz which can be used directly in the local 

distribution system.  All three of the generating stations are located on the Upper Mattagami River system 

within 50 km of the town centre of the City of Timmins.  

Do you have any comments about the proposed redevelopment of the Wawaitin, Sandy Falls and Lower 

Sturgeon Generating Stations?  If so please identify them and indicate if your comment is directed to one 

station in particular or is more general in nature.  

Wawaitin:

Sandy Falls:

Lower Sturgeon:

All three generation stations:
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Wawaitin Generating Station
The existing Wawaitin Generating Station is a 10.4 
megawatt facility located within the City of 
Timmins municipal boundaries, approximately 25 
kilometers southwest of the urban centre.  The 
proposed Wawaitin generating station is planned 
to be located adjacent to the existing powerhouse 
and will have two generating units with a total 
station capacity of 13.5 megawatts.  

Sandy Falls Generating Station
The 3 megawatt Sandy Falls generating station is 
located within the Timmins municipal boundaries 
approximately 10 kilometers northwest of the 
urban centre.   The proposed Sandy Falls 
generating station is located immediately adjacent 
to the existing powerhouse and the new 
powerhouse will have one generating unit with a 
station capacity of 4.5 megawatts.  

Lower Sturgeon Generating Station
The 5.3 megawatt Lower Sturgeon generating 
station is located outside the municipal boundaries 
of Timmins and approximately 48 kilometers north 
of the City.  The proposed Lower Sturgeon 
generating station is planned to be located 
adjacent to the existing powerhouse and will have 
two generating units with a station capacity of 10 
MW.  
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Are you aware of any significant environmental, social or economic feature or value near these sites that we 

need to have consideration for?  Please indicate which specific facility.

Wawaitin:

Sandy Falls:

Lower Sturgeon:

All three generation stations:

Do you have any other comments about the project that you would like to identify?
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Please provide your contact information below:

Postal Code:

Email:

Phone number:

Fax:

Name:

Street Address:

City:

If you have any questions or comments about the project in the future please contact either:

Phil Shantz, Senior Planner

SENES Consultants Limited

121 Granton Drive, Unit 12

Richmond Hill, Ontario, L4B 3N4

telephone: (905) 764-9380   fax: (905) 764-9386

e-mail: info@uppermattagami-ea.com.

Please drop the comments in the box provided or send to Phil Shantz no later than May 30
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